
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

www.westerncape.gov.za 

Department of Environmental Affairs and Development Planning  

 

1 

Department of Environmental Affairs and Development Planning 

Nabeelah Khan 

Rectification 

Nabeelah.Khan@westerncape.gov.za | Tel: 021 483 5827 

 24G Consultation: 14/2/4/1/E4/5/0003/24 

 

                                                                           

 

 

 

 

 

ENQUIRIES: Nabeelah Khan/Shafeeq Mallick 

 

S24G CONSULTATION ACKNOWLEDGEMENT 

 

The Managing Director     Email: rossphilip@mweb.co.za 

Bapchix (Pty) Ltd 

PO Box 599 

CALEDON 

7280 

 

Attention: Ross Philip 

 

TO ADVISE ON THE S24G APPLICATION PROCESS FOR THE UNLAWFUL DEVELOPMENT OF A POULTRY FACILITY 

AND THE PROPOSED EXPANSION OF POULTRY FACILITIES ON REM OF FARM GROOTVLEI NO.225, CALEDON 

 

The documentation received by this Department, is hereby acknowledged.  

 

1. Please be advised that the Section 24G Fine Regulations, 2017 (hereafter referred to as “the fine 

regulations”) require that public participation be conducted prior to the submission of an application, 

as outlined in Regulation 8 of the fine regulations. A section 24G application form must also include the 

information as set out in Annexure A of the fine regulations.  

 

2. You are reminded of the G.N. No. 960 of 5 July 2019: Notice of the Requirement to Submit a Report 

Generated by the National Web Based Environmental Screening Tool in terms of Section 24(5)(h) of the 

National Environmental Management Act, 1998 (Act No. 107 of 1998) and Regulation 16(1)(b)(v) of the 

Environmental Impact Assessment Regulations, 2014, as amended.  

 

3. Please note that from 04 October 2019 the submission of a Screening Report generated from the 

National Web Based Environmental Screening Tool is compulsory when submitting an application for 

environmental authorisation. 

 

4. The Department will consider the information herein and advise you accordingly.  

 

5. Kindly quote the abovementioned reference number in any future correspondence in respect of the 

pre-application/consultation process. 

 

 

Mrs Z Toefy 

Head of Rectification 

Directorate: Environmental Governance 

 

CC:  (1) Shafeeq Mallick (DEA&DP: Rectification (Assigned SPEO))  Email: shafeeq.mallick@westerncape.gov.za 

         (2) Olivia Brunings (EAP)     Email: olivia@phsconsulting.co.za 
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